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Strategic Planning Town Halls - The results are in! 

Strategic Planning and Institutional Analysis is pleased to inform the Humber community that the discussions from the two Town Halls (September 18 and 20) have been synthesized and are now available for viewing. The key areas of discussion included:

1. Transformational Student Experience
2. Technological World
3. Internationalization
4. Industry and the Labour Market
5. Our People

Check out what your colleagues had to say by clicking HERE and log into WeAreHumber.
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